
   

 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 16th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Creative Homework Task 

We are coming to the end of an exciting first half term of Learning Journeys. One of the 

aspects the children have really enjoyed has been the map work. As part of our learning 

at home we would like the children to create their own map. They can create a map of a 

real or imaginary place and make it however they would like. They can add colour, 

pictures, labels or a key and symbols. This homework will be due in on Thursday 8th 

November 2018. 

 

Visiting Workshop 

Also, as a roaring start to our next Learning Journey, about the Great Fire of London, we 

are having a visiting workshop on Tuesday 30th October 2018. In order to cover the 

cost of the workshop, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6 per child. We 

apologise for the late notice of this as we have spent some time securing an exceptional 

workshop for them to take part in. The children will be heading to the 17th century, where 

life was very different for Londoners. The houses were wooden. Life expectancy was 35! 

And where sewage in the street was normal. They will be history detectives, finding out 

the answers to some of the following questions: How did the fire of London start? How did 

Thomas Fariner cause disaster? What happened in Pudding lane? Did people just eat 

puddings? This will form the beginning of the next Learning Journey where the children 

will be building their knowledge of life at the time and creating diaries and writing from 

the point of view of those who were there.  

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Jenkinson and Mrs Totman 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Great Fire of London Workshop – 30th October 2018 

 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £6 to cover the cost of the workshop 

 
 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………. 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          

 

mailto:office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk

